
Thursday, August 23, 2018  

Faculty Section 

Group B has duty this week. 

 

Students: 

If you need to request a class change, you must do so by filling out a 
“Request to see Counselor Form”. These forms are available at the 
attendance windows. Throughout the next two weeks, counselors  will 
begin to call out students to discuss schedule changes. We ask that 
you be patient throughout this process, keep in mind you are not the 
only one making a request.  All requests must be made by 
Wednesday, Aug 28th. Any requests received after this date will not be 
granted. 

Attention all clubs: 

There is a mandatory meeting today at lunch in Room 310. Your club 

must be represented or you will be unable to fundraise this year. 

Attention Students: 

If you have NOT picked up your ID yet, stop by the ASB office during 
Brunch or Lunch to do so.  

Hey Dons! Our very first Fall Night Rally will be on Thursday, 
September 6th from 7 to 8 pm in the stadium! The theme is Red Out, 
so make sure to come dressed in all red to support your fall sports 
teams! There will be many fun games and great performances, so 

don't miss out! 

ANNOUNCEMENTS CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 

Attention all students: 

Be on time to school every day!  The Assistant Principal will be 
conducting home visits along with School Police for those with 
attendance issues to make sure you are coming to school every day 
and on time.  When you attend school you are securing your future 
success.  Good habits are developed in high school that will lead to 
having good habits as an adult.  So be in school every day and on 

time. 

Dress Code is strictly enforced – P2 teachers went over the dress 
code with you already; if you have any questions about the SVHS 
dress code policy please go to the student page on the school website 
click on the link and go to page 31 for more details when picking out 

your outfit or what type of baseball hat is allowed. 

Electronic Device Policy is also strictly enforced.  We confiscated 
about 10 cell phones on the second day of school.  Electronic devices 
are to be turned off and put away during school hours.  Students do 
not have permission to have their electronics out during brunch, lunch 
nor in the classroom unless with teacher permission.  Items 
confiscated must be retrieved by parent or guardian in person.  See 
page 16 of the student handbook - link is on the SVHS student 

webpage. 

Students: 

Just finished PE? Head to the student store for a refreshing bottle of 

water or ice cold slushie, they are open at brunch and lunch!  

Are you guys ready for this year’s crosstown showdown?  

Our SV vs. BP football game is on Friday, September 7th from 7 to 9 
pm. Tickets will be on sale starting Tuesday, September 4th in the 
ASB office. We are also selling Spirit Packs exclusively for this game 
in the ASB office starting next week Monday, August 27th. The Spirit 
Pack includes light-up pom-poms, customized towel, foam finger, and 
drawstring bag! Make sure to buy your ticket and spirit pack before 

they run out! 

Attention students: 

We need everyone to be responsible students, this means following 
school rules and developing good attendance habits. As we continue 
this school year remember that school privileges can be taken away 
from students who exhibit poor behavior and/or poor attendance. 
Students will not be allowed to attend events such as rallies, winter 
formal, homecoming, Sadies, Prom or sporting events. Senior 
students who do not exhibit appropriate behavior and/or attendance 
will face the loss of Senior privileges, such as senior bash, grad night, 
graduation tickets or even the privilege to participate in Graduation. 
The beginning of the school year is a great time to start forming good 
habits. We are here to support you, stop by to talk to any administrator 

if you have any questions.  

Reminder: 

ASB applications for the Class of 2021 are due by 3:10 pm on 
Monday, August 27  

Last day for Boys  
       Basketball tryouts: 
 

Today @ 3:00-4:15pm 
In the gym  



Wednesday, August 22, 2018  

Faculty Section 

Group B has duty this week. 

 

Attention seniors: 
If you did NOT take your senior portrait this summer you must go to 
Sanford Portrait’s website to schedule an appointment. Make ups are 
September 12-14 from 3-8 pm in the cafeteria. Please see our DONS 
website for more information or see Mrs. E in room 509. 

SENIORS: 
If you would like to purchase a senior ad for the yearbook please go to 
the DONS website to download a form or go to room 509. The 
deadline to purchase a Senior Ad is September 14th  

ANNOUNCEMENTS CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 

Dancing Dolls Tryouts! 
Tryouts begin August 27—September 7 in front of room 118 from 
3:15—50pm. Make sure to bring comfortable clothing.   
We’d love to see you there! 

Attention Seniors:   

The following colleges will be on campus doing presentations: 
Life Pacific College, Grand Canyon University, Harvey Mudd College, 

University of San Francisco and Southern Vermont College.   

If you are interested in attending, come to the Career Center to sign 
up. 

Students: 

Would you like to help out the football program? We need volunteers 
to be Water people and statisticians. 
If you are interested please come see Mrs. Garcia in the Athletics 
Office Room 102 

Interested in joining Wrestling?  

There will be practice today in the Weight Room at 6 p.m. We are 

looking forward to defending our title! 


